
 

 

 

 
 
Maine’s Association of School Business Officials provides corporate/vendor members annual opportunities to 
build relationships with school business officials across the state. 
 
For the 2024-2025 fiscal year, these opportunities are: 
 

✓ Quarterly meeting breakfast sponsorship which provides a 15-minute opportunity to present 
educational information that will assist MeASBO members in successfully meeting their challenges in 
your area of expertise. Breakfast sponsorship also includes the ability to host an informational table for 
the duration of that day’s meeting.  The cost of breakfast sponsorship is $350 and a company must be a 
paid vendor member to take advantage of this opportunity. 

 
✓ Quarterly meeting table hosting, providing the opportunity for a vendor to set up an informational table 

once per year at a quarterly meeting; there is no additional fee for this beyond annual membership dues. 
Vendors representing the same or similar product/service would not be scheduled on the same date. 

 
✓ Any vendor member is welcome to prepare an educational presentation for a quarterly meeting; for 

example, a bank may present on fraud protection or cash management.   
 

✓ Any vendor member is welcome to prepare an educational presentation for a webinar; webinars are 
held in months when our organization does not meet in person. 
 

✓ Participation in our “Vendor Member” forum.  The forum is accessed through your MeASBO membership 
account on our webpage at www.measbo.org The guidelines for posting to this forum are the same as 
those for meeting breakfast sponsorship: 
✓ Posts should be informational to assist school business officials with their everyday challenges 
✓ No hard sales 
The forum will be moderated to ensure that posts adhere to the guidelines and school unit members will 
be able to read and respond to your posts. 
 

✓ A vendor member may author an educational newsletter article once per year.  The article will be 
reviewed and may be edited by MeASBO prior to publishing, similar to the process for “forum” posting 
indicated above. 

 
Vendor memberships are $600 per fiscal year (July 1 through June 30) and may be initiated by reaching out to 
our organization’s Executive Director, Joanne Allen, at maineasbo@gmail.com  
 
The MeASBO Board of Directors appreciates your support and hopes that you will find these opportunities 
valuable. 
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